Learner must be 5 years old prior to September 1 2019

THREE EASY STEPS:

1. JANUARY AND FEBRUARY, 2019

Visit www.pequeavalley.org and click on the Learner Registration link under the
Site Shortcuts menu on the homepage. This page contains valuable information.
When you have read the page, use the CLICK HERE link.

If you are using the registration system for the first time, click on Create a New
Account. (If you have registered other learners in the past, you may use the same

use name and password. You do not have to create another one.) After you have
answered the questions and have your user name and password, check your personal
email account for an email from Sapphire Notifications. Click on the link in the email.
This process validates you and takes you back to the registration log in page. Answer
all the questions, clicking NEXT to get to the next page. When finished, click SUBMIT.

: Your application will be received by Central Registration and will be prepared for
your signature. You will receive a phone call to set up a registration appointment.

3. MARCH AND APRIL 2019

The kindergarten registration appointment will be completed with all documents
signed with Central Registration and the required proofs provided (i.e. birth
certificate, shot records to-date and proof of residency in the Pequea Valley School
District.) This will ensure adequate time for schools to plan and conduct screenings
for the upcoming 2019/2020 school year.
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